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Victor Tran - Principal 130 Doris Avenue Toronto, Ontario M2N 0A8


Thank you to everyone for their patience, enthusiasm and hard work.  It was wonderful to meet the students, hear and see their excitement on the return to school. As we continue with many new procedures, routines and learning, health and safety will be our primary focus. 
Through my classroom visits and conversations with students in the yard, I was able to learn about their feelings and emotions being away from school and goals for this year. As I heard our students share their learning goals and challenges, I was impressed by their skills in creative thinking, problem solving and communication.  This situation has tested their resilience and it was so inspiring to see their fortitude, strength and humour.
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Here’s another marvelous example of our parents/guardians hard work in honouring our work to keep all students and staff safe. Thank you for dropping off your children and waiting outside the fence area. We are also grateful for families adjusting your timetable to pick up all students by 3:30 p.m.


[image: https://lh3.googleusercontent.com/DuX27uAETjyA_8FYkpkUODIPUHn5tclrOduI2HSek5rOJJHqWGKnGDLmqeDXRolsVYVOJOhwKxiZXzE9U5Zp75Ng_wHgiLNUK-1EYD56F4v5YQ9bUAmL4g9JriGOD7pX1Bx_1btF]


I look forward to working and learning with you through 2020/2021 school year.
Sincerely,
Victor Tran
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